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 21.05.2022 
 
Re: Character Visit  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Our Summer topic is ‘Adventure Awaits.’ During this topic we will be learning about different 
characters from stories that go on adventures.  
 
We have invited GP Princess Appearances into school on the morning of Wednesday 6th July 
2022. Children that do not usually attend this morning session are invited to swap a session if 
they would like to attend. First hand experiences of characters linked to our topic will enthuse 
and engage the children’s learning  
 
On this day, the children can come to school dressed either as a pirate, prince or princess but 
will still need to wear safe, appropriate footwear. They will be able to engage in a variety of 
pirate/prince/princess themed activities.   
 
To help make this visit possible we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child.  
If the net cost, after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic, we may have 
to cancel the event.  
 
Consent for your child to take part in this event and your voluntary contribution, should be 
made through ParentMail by 21st June 2022. If you are not yet connected to the ParentMail 
app please contact the office where Mrs Addison or Mrs Whitfield will be able to assist. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Whitfield  
 


